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Misty Maza

From: Amy Myers <itsamyjoy@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 11:07 AM
To: Misty Maza
Subject: CRB revisions

Please be cautious  
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

To Whom it may concern, 
 
I am a resident and registered voter in New Haven.  I am writing in support of revisions to the 
Code of the City of New Haven, Article X Boards and Commissions, Division 10 Civilian 
Review Board.  Please adopt the recommended amendments.   
 
The proposed changes are necessary to allow for transparency and collaboration as intended by the 
existence of a CRB.  The CRB should have access to investigative material in tandem with the NHPD 
internal Affairs investigation to effectively make findings and recommendations in a timely manner 
and in a manner that responds to civilian and the community needs.   
 
Thank you 
Amy Myers 
Morris Avenue 
New Haven, CT 
 

amyjoy 

she/her 


